

ALABAMA STATE UNIVERSITY

P. O. BOX 271 • MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36101-0217 • 334 / 229-4223, FAX 334 / 229-4948

VICE PRESIDENT FOR BUSINESS AND FINANCE

July 1, 2022

ADDENDUM TO THE MARCH 15, 2022 STUDENT LETTER

This memo serves as an official addendum to the March 15, 2022 Student Letter which provided funds to students enrolled at the University on March 9, 2022. This addendum provides funding to all students who were enrolled in the University for Spring 2022 to assist with unexpected expenses students may have incurred due to the coronavirus pandemic.

Sincerely,

William Hopper,

Vice President for Business and Finance